
Workshop for businesses about
California laws
North  Lake  Tahoe  Chamber/CVB/Resort  Association  and  the
Truckee Donner Chamber of Commerce in partnership with the
Sierra Human Resources Association are offering Legal Update
for California Business Leaders and Managers on Feb. 8 from
9am-noon.

The event is at Cedar House Sport Hotel, 10918 Brockway Road,
Truckee.

Attendees will learn about new laws that take effect in 2013
and how they impact employers; California legislative update
and California law updates; important U.S. Supreme Court and
California rulings; significant agency regulations, opinions
and trends to watch in 2013; and best practices and practical
advice  to  prepare  your  organization  for  employment  law
compliance in the new year and beyond.

The workshop will be led by Mary L. Guilfoyle and Walter
Stella of the Miller Law Group in San Francisco.

Registration is $55/person for chamber and SHRA members and
$65/person for non-members. Walk-in registration is $60/person
for chamber and SHRA members and $70/person for non-members.

To register and for more information about the workshop, call
Laura Moriarty at (530) 573.0224.
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